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January e-News from the Mon Valley ICD    
Happy New Year 2018!  

Very soon the Spring Training & Education Guide will be arriving in mailboxes with a new size and 

new look! It’s packed with great information about the benefits our USW members receive through 

the ICD in Tuition Assistance and Custom Courses.   

Check out the many new learning opportunities like Stained Glass, Adobe Photoshop, and 

Advanced Welding as well as popular returning courses such as Small Engine Repair, First Year 

Beekeeping, Windows 10 and more.  Registration will open mid-January on the website with 

classes beginning late January through mid-June. 

When you visit our website www.monvalleyicd.com you’ll see a fresh look and additional pages-

with more information about the ICD Programs, policies, and updates.  Many of the features are 

now more view-friendly, like the calendar.  This is the best resource to stay in-the-know about the 

happenings through the Mon Valley Institute for Career Development. 

2017-2018 Tuition Reimbursement  

All Tuition Assistance invoices should have been submitted for reimbursement from 2017.  Please 

contact the ICD Coordinator if you have any lingering receipts or if you have registered for 2018 classes 

with an approved accredited institution. 

Tino Fulimeni Memorial Scholarship Winner 
Congratulations to Aubrey Yezovich who was awarded a $1000 Scholarship through the National 
ICD.   Aubrey is the daughter of USW-E.T. Local 1219 member Stephen Yezovich.  
2018 Scholarship information is now available at http://icdlearning.org/resources/tino-scholarship 

ICD Holiday Closing: Mon., January 15, 2018 

   Learning. Your Benefit for Life! 

Mon Valley Institute for Career Development                              Phone: 412-460-0390            

Serving the Mon Valley Works              Locals 1219, 1557, 2227, 2227-01 

 Follow us on Facebook at Mon Valley ICD! 
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